
 

Form: Request to Speak to Committee of Council 
Submitted on Tuesday, June 21, 2016 - 4:29pm  
 
    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: General Issues Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Nicholas Southall 

      Name of Organization: 

      Contact Number:  

      Email Address:  

      Mailing Address: 

      Reason(s) for delegation request: I am seeking clarification 
and information on why there is such a discrepancy with the 
allotted maternity leave allowances amongst different city 
departments. Why are some departments still demonstrating 
inequality and sexism in the workplace in relation to the 
maternal leave privileges some city females receive 
depending on which  department they work for? 

      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 

      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No 
 
 
 


